Dear Parents and Carers,
Craneswater School Council have organised a non-uniform day on Friday 20th October to support Breast Cancer Now’s Wear It Pink day.

On this day, children can come to school wearing non-uniform for a suggested donation of £1 or £2. 

We are asking children to wear something pink if they can to reflect the theme of the day. From head to toe pink to a pink badge, hairband or socks, they can wear as much or as little pink as they like!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Breast Cancer Now raises money for life-changing research and support for people with breast cancer. Every penny raised moves us towards a future that’s free of breast cancer and helps save lives. You can find out more about Breast Cancer Now at: breastcancernow.org

Thank you for your support,

Craneswater School Council 

